
Dear Senate Body,

I am resigning from my position as Senator for BCSGA at this moment. I feel that my skills and

knowledge would be beneficial in the role of Activities Manager. I am able to dedicate myself to that

position, as I was as a Senator. I feel confident in my abilities and believe that I would be better suited in

the Student Activities Department, as it would better coincide with my schedule, interest, and

responsibilities. I am grateful for the opportunity to be an SGA Senator thus far, and hope to continue to

be apart of the amazing team of BCSGA.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Diaz


